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MIYIKOSIWIN (Gift) Assistance Program:  

“The forms for the Miyikosiwin program have been released on the Kehewin 

Website, on Social Media, via email correspondence and at the front desk of the 

Administration Office. 

The forms are looking for the recent contact information, including email 

addresses if you have one, and the legal documents, like identification and proof 

of children in your care, to update our contact database and the file system of the 

nation. They are handled following the Client Care and Privacy Protection. The 

due date to return the forms via email, fax or drop off is December 19th to receive 

at one of our pick up sites in Kehewin or Edmonton before the Holidays.  

Chief and Council, at this time, have made no motion to decide the eligibility of 

the recipients of the Miyikosiwin Assistance Program.  

 
CONTACT:   Shannon Hambly – Communications Officer 
   (780) 201-3013 
   shannon@kehewin.ca  
   www.kehewincreenation.ca  

 

 

 

Shannon Hambly 

Communications Officer 
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